
SAVE THE DATE: St. Joseph School will be hosting our 20th Annual MARDI GRAS 

fundraising event on Saturday, March 2nd, from 6:00-11:00pm. 

See bulletin below for full details!!! 

 

Open House at Saint Joseph School 

Saint Joseph School will be hosting an Open House for prospective families on, 

January 27th, from 12:00-2:00 pm. Details below. 

 

We still have Walmart and Target Gift Cards available for purchase!!!  If you shop 

at these stores please purchase your gift cards here and help the Corporal Works of 

Mercy Committee in their ministry to the poor. Don’t forget, your Walmart Gift Cards 

can also be used at Sam’s Club!!! 

 

 

Enroll your Kroger Rewards Card now! See below for directions. 
 

 

 

 

Don't Forget To Purchase Your Grocery Gift Cards! Remember 100% of the profit from the sales is 

distributed by our Corporal Works of Mercy Committee to help the needy in our community. LOOK 

IN THE BULLETIN FOR MORE UPCOMING NEWS & CHANGES...Kroger has moved their 

Knoxville Food Stores from the Atlanta Region to the Nashville Region, we are now asking that you 

go in and update your Rewards Card once again to St. Albert the Great Catholic Church. 
 

 

Prayers have been requested for the following individuals; please keep them and all the relatives of 

our members who need our prayers this week

Frank Schmelz 

Molly Nicholson 

Caroline McSween 

Donna Ragle 

Ryan & Rachael Willis 

Jose Garcia 

Connie Ramsey 

Don Lerch 

Tom & Summer Githens 

Bonnie & Jim Gombos 

Leonard Nugent 

Sylvia McMahan  

Theresa Ostrom 

Carrieanne Behan 

Ramond Flores 

Stephanie Stevens 

Carol Maples 

Megan McMurray Dugan 

Carolyn DiMasi 

Doug Rodenbeck 

Martha Rodenbeck



Saint Albert the  

Great Parish 
(Established July 1, 2007) 

Participant in the Safe Environment Program 

7200 Brickey Lane 
Knoxville, TN  37918 

Office:   865/689-7011 
 

Office e-mail:          office@satgknox.org 
Parish Website:             www.satgknox.org 
 

Pastor: 

 Fr. Chris Michelson         frchris@satgknox.org 
 

Sacramental Associates: 

Msgr. Bill Gahagan (retired) 
Msgr. Pat Garrity (retired) 

Fr. Bill McKenzie (retired) 
 

Deacons: 

Patrick Murphy-Racey      pat@pmrphoto.com 
Bob Smearing           smearingr@gmail.com 

Mike Duncan           mduncan1711@gmail.com  
Mike Eiffe              mikeandjoan@comcast.net 
 

Receptionist & Secretary 

Jennifer McCleary             office@satgknox.org 
 

Ministries Coordinator & Music Director 

Maria Armento                  maria@satgknox.org 
 

Facilities Manager 

Richard Piety                   207-9924 
 

Office Hours 
Monday - Thursday    8:30am-2pm.  

 

Mass Times 
Monday - Friday            9am 
Saturday Vigil:             5pm 
Sunday                              9 am   &   11am  
 

Confessions: 
Saturday 4-4:30pm 
Anytime by appointment 

 

Catholic Schools: 
Saint Joseph Elementary                 689-3424 

Knoxville Catholic High                 560-0313 
 

Please pray for Parishioners discerning a 
Religious Vocation 

 

Seminarian 

Deacon Mark Schuster 
Saint Meinrad School of Theology 
200 Hill Drive 
Saint Meinrad, IN  47577 

 markschuster@gmail.com 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parishioners,    
 

Next Sunday is the Annual Bishop’s Appeal.  The theme of this year’s campaign 
is “One Spirit in Christ.”  Our parish goal is $43,600 with a participation goal of 300.  Please 
be generous in helping us reach our goals. 

There is sometimes confusion on where the money from different diocesan 
fundraising efforts and assessment go.  Let me try and explain:  The Bishop’s Appeal raises 
money for Diocesan Ministries, 100% of the funds from this appeal go to: 1) Catholic 
Charities $500,000; 2) Clergy and Seminarian Formation $495,000 (the education of our 
parish seminarian comes from this fund as well as continuing Deacon and Priest 
conferences is supported by this ministry); 3) Christian Formation $483,000 goes to fund 
the office that supports our teachers in our faith formation classes, RCIA and other men’s 
and women’s formation and retreats; 4) Youth, Young Adult, and campus ministry 
$440,000;  5) Peace and Justice $72,000, working on legislative and issues related to our 
church’s mission to be a beacon of peace and justice; and 6) Saint Mary’s Mobile Medical 
Clinic $50,000. 

Many have also supported the “HOME CAMPAIGN” half of which comes back to 
our parish and the other half supporting: 1) the building of our new Cathedral; 2) support 
of the priest retirement fund; 3) Pope John Paul II Charitable trust to support parishes 
charitable ministries; and 4) Education Trust Fund to support Faith Formation throughout 
our Diocese now and into the future. 

You may have also heard of Parish Assessments.  These are a percentage of our 
parish offertory that goes to the diocese to hire the people to fund the offices (remember 
Bishop’s Appeal goes to doing Ministry,) assessments hire the staff to do the ministries. 
Assessments fund the staff for our Diocesan Finance Office, Development Staff, 
Administrative Staff, Bishop, Bishop’s Office, Chancellor, CFO, COO, Diocesan Newspaper, 
Deaconate Office and Marriage Tribunal, etc.  These assessments also pay for clergy 
medical insurance and retirement.  

Please continue to support our Corporal Works of Mercy Committee by 
purchasing your grocery gift cards to Ingle’s and Food City.  All proceeds go to help the 
needy in our community.  Have a Blest Week! 

             Fr. Chris     

PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 
 

Nourished and strengthened by the sacraments, we the parishioners of Saint Albert the Great 
Parish strive to: --- Be an open and transparent community where all are welcome. 

---     Live joyfully the gospel message of hope and salvation given to us by Jesus. 
---     Grow in holiness through prayer, study and worship as a family of faith. 
---     Serve the needs of our community and our world. 

 

Parish Council         Finance Committee 
Joan Eiffe, Chair                  617-9595           Catherine Barnes       922-6710 
Bob O’Connor, Buildings & Grounds          924-0714           Tim Brew                      548-6117 
Jennifer McCleary, Communications      689-7011           Chad Bergman      402/770-1152 
Joan Eiffe, CWoM: Programs             617-9595           Bill Ellithorpe 444-1932              
Deacon Mike Eiffe, CWoM: Visitation Ministry   938-5825           Mary Jane Pitts 693-6741              
Mike Clarke, Faith Formation: Study      922-5939           Tyler Walker  386-3440 
Kelley Griffin, Faith Formation: Social/Service      227-1075           Steve Walker, Finance Officer  
Steve Walker, Finance Committee    548-9464                             548-9464 
JoAnn Rudy, Parish Life: Community Building           567-6762           
Phil Oakley, Parish Life: Groups                      335-9063       
Marcy Meldahl, Spiritual Life: Liturgical                    242-1430         
Maria Armento, Spiritual Life: Devotional   689-7011 

The Third Sunday in Ordinary Time       January 26th & 27th, 2019 
 

http://www.satgknox.org/
mailto:frchris@satgknox.org
mailto:office@satgknox.org
mailto:maria@satgknox.org
mailto:markschuster@gmail.com


 

Parish Calendar 

Sat Jan 26th Sts. Timothy and Titus  
9am Baptism Class-Chapel 
5pm      Christopher Brugger by Pat 

Winter 
Sun Jan 27th 3rd Sunday of Ordinary Time 
9am      People of St. Albert the Great 
9&11 FF PreK-K Class 
11am    Bernadette Fitzpatrick by Paul 
 And Rita Sands 
Mon Jan 28th St. Thomas Aquinas 
9am    Sylvia McMahan by the Clarke 
Family 
6:30pm Parish Life Committee Meeting 
7pm RCIA 
7pm Spiritual Life Committee Meeting 
Tues Jan 29th St. Genevieve 
9am     Joe Orzechowski 
7pm     Boy Scout Meeting  
Wed Jan 30th St. Maria Torres-Acosta 
9am      Paddy Killeen by Maisie Killeen 
12pm CWOM Healthy Living Seminar 
6:30pm Faith Formation Classes 1-9 
6:30pm High School Youth Group 
7pm Choir Practice 
Thurs Jan 31st St. John Bosco 
9am   Special Intention of the Lettre 
Family 
9:30am  Adult Faith Formation 
Fri Feb 1st St. Brigid of Ireland 
9am     St. Albert the Great Volunteers 
Sat Feb 2nd The Presentation of the Lord  
5pm      John Haines by the Clarke Family 
6pm “Souper Bowl Sunday” (CWOM 
 Collects Soup) 
Sun Feb 3rd 4th Sunday of Ordinary Time 
 Feast of St. Blase 
9am      People of St. Albert the Great 
9&11 FF PreK-K Class 
10&12 6pm “Souper Bowl Sunday” 

(CWOM Collects Soup) 
11am    Ignacio and Josephine Torres by  

the Widener Family 
 
 

Something To Think About 

There is a big difference 
between “giving up”  

and “letting go!” 
 
 
                         

   2019 Calendar Sales  
   Calendars Purchases:             96  
   Profit for parish:              $960  
           Thanks for your support!  
  

 

Parish Financial Information 
(All figures based on a July 1st thru June 30th year) 

Collection Report 
 01/20 Budget +/- year This year Last year 

Regular 8,418 9,150 (18,724) 246,626 247,100 

Children 48 50 11 1,511 1,404 

Building   1,914 1,800 4,821 57,021 50,768 

Charity 222 300 233 8,933 8,807 

TOTAL 10,598 11,300 (13,609) 314,091 308,079 
 

 

(Parish Debt $1,041,959) 
 

 
$’s Pledged   $426,000 
Pledges Paid (as of 12/20/2018)   $330,352 
% of pledges paid        77.6%  
Parish Portion Received                  $165,176 

 

ºONE CHURCH FOR ONE ANOTHER » 

Bishop’s Appeal 2018 
                                        Last Year          Current Year 

Parish Goal     $43,600 $43,600 
Pledged       $44,909 $41,904 
Collected (end Nov.)     $41,113 $39,625 
% of Pledges Paid         94.3%    90.9% 

 

Gift Certificates 
 Last Week For Year Last Year 

Sales 2,350 87,125 75,475 
Profit    118    4,356   3,774 
All profit from the grocery gift certificate sales 

go to reach out to those in need in our community! 
 

Mass Attendance 
 12/30 01/06 01/13   01/20 Last Year 

5pm 150 175 190  180 

9am 230 220 180  210 

11am 320 345 355  320 
      

Total 700 740 725  710 
 

Our Parish Family 
(as of 01/22/2018) 

This yr Last yr 

Registered Families    636    620 
Members  1,713 1,654 
 

By Age 0-5 80 6-13 215 14-18 142 

19-25 149 26-35 172 36-45 237 

46-55 209 56-65 165 Over 65 229 

  Average Age 37  
 

Week’s Mass Readings 

Sunday Reading’s 1100 in Gather Hymnal 
 

Jan 27 Neh 8:2-4a,5-6,8-10   1 Cor 12:12-30 

              Lk 1:1-4;4:14-21 

Jan 28 Heb 9:15,24-28    Mk 3:22-30 

Jan 29 Heb 10:1-10        Mk 3:31-35 

Jan 30 Heb 10:11-18                  Mk 4:1-20 

Jan 31 Heb 10:19-25    Mk 4:21-25 

Feb 01 Heb 10:32-39    Mk 4:26-34 

Feb 02 Mal 3:1-4     Lk 2:22-40 

Feb 03 Jer 1:4-5,17-19   1 Cor 12:31-13:13 

              Lk 4:21-30 
 
 

Bishop’s Appeal 2019 
“One Spirit In Christ” 

 Please spend some time this week 
reflecting on the Bishop’s Appeal 
information that you received with 
your bulletin. Please remember that 
the Bishop’s Appeal is much 
different than a one-time special 
collection. It is a pledge campaign 
where you can make a gift payable in 
installments.  
As you review the work enabled by 
your contribution to the Bishop’s 
Appeal, please reflect on God’s gifts 
to you. He has given you all that you 
have. Your gifts to our parish, to the 
Diocese and to the work of the 
Church throughout the world should 
be given in gratitude for the 
continuing gifts that God gives you.  
Each pledge makes a difference 
because all parishes participate in 
the campaign and the gifts of many 
enable our Diocese to deliver needed 
ministries and services. Our 
combined gifts not only signify our 
gratitude to God, they fund a 
significant portion of the work of our 
Diocese.  
If you received your pledge form in 
the mail and have not sent it in, 
please complete it and mail it back or 
bring it to Mass next weekend. For 
those of you that did not receive a 
mailing or have not had time to 
respond to it, we will conduct our in-
pew pledge process at all Masses 
next weekend. Thank you for your 
prayerful consideration and 
generous response. 

Stewardship Thought 
 

Ezra’s instructions to the people 
show us that God does not forbid us 
from enjoying the good things in life. 
He wants us to be happy! However, 
God expects us to be grateful for all 
that He has given us and to 
generously share our blessings with 
those who are in need without 
expecting anything in return. 



 

Do you have high blood pressure, 
high cholesterol, diabetes, or a family 
history of heart disease? If so, do not 
miss this opportunity for early 
detection of a possibly serious 
disease. Stroke Scan Plus will be at 
SAtG on Wednesday, February 20, 
2019 to provide life-saving, wellness 
ultrasound screenings for $149 for 
all 7 combined ultrasound screenings 
(Stroke, AAA, AFIB & 
organs).  Insurance is NOT necessary, 
and appointments are limited. Stroke 
Scan will be available at the church 
for you to register on Feb 16/17 or 
call 1-866-935-7226 to schedule an 
appointment today for you or a loved 
one.  The screenings will take in the 
Activities Center.   Prevention is your 
key to quality 
health! www.strokescan.com 

Faith Formation 
PreK/K 

Sundays during 9am&11am Masses  
Contact Linnie Sexton 947-5425. 

 

Grades 1-6 
(Confirmation Grade 6) 

Wednesdays 6:30-7:30pm 
Contact Robyn Wilson 388-8311. 

 

Grades 7-9 
Wednesdays 6:30-7:30pm 
Contact Angie Nelson 742-2553. 

Grades 9-12 
1/30, 2/13, 2/27, 3/13, 3/27 

6:30-7:30pm 
Adult 

Thursdays after 9am Mass 
Contact Deacon Mike Eiffe 938-5825. 

 

R.C.I.A. 
(Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults) 

Interested in learning more about the 
Catholic Faith or becoming Catholic? 

Contact Mike Clarke 250-3228 
 

BAPTISM PREPARATION CLASSES 
Register by contacting the office at 689-
7011 or Deacon Mike Eiffe at 938-5825. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Liturgy 

If you would like to learn more about our 
Liturgical Ministries, 

 please contact our coordinators!  
 

Maria Armento (Music)                        689-7011 
Vic Chargualaf (Readers)                     679-6006  
Fred Coats (Greeters)                            377-3522 
Marcy Meldahl (EMC)                           242-1430 
Phillip May (Ushers)                             938-5972 
Richard Turner (Altar Servers)                 654-6704 
Kathy Walker (Art & Environment)        406-3411 

 

Parish Announcement 
CWOM Health Care Committee will 
have a guest speaker featuring Dr. 
Karmi Patel on living healthy.   This 
will include nutrition, exercise, 
relaxation, and spiritual.    This will be 
held from 12-1 on the following dates 
(1/30 from above).   We will also 
include healthy snacks.   All are 
welcome - A great way to learn how 
to be healthy. 
 
Corporal Works of Mercy will be 
collecting tomato & chicken noodle 
soup at all masses the weekend of 
Feb 2nd & 3rd The soup will benefit the 
Ladies of Charity, local food pantries 
and our food baskets here at SAtG.  
Thank you for your generosity. 
 

Visitation Ministry: If you or 
somebody you know is homebound, 
we have a group of dedicated 
volunteers who would love to 
visit.  Please contact Deacon Mike 
(938-5825) to make arrangements. 
 
 

Diocesan Announcements 
Catholic Teens United is a new 
program in the Diocese of Knoxville 
for our Catholic teens, from 8th 
grade to college. Our next CTU 
gathering is Sunday, February 10th, 
from 2-4pm at St. John Neumann 
Catholic Church in Farragut. Tell your 
friends and come see what it’s all 
about!  
 

The Fourth Annual Knights Cup 
Lacrosse Tournament: April 25-27 at 
Knoxville Catholic High School.  The 
Knights Cup is the only lacrosse event 

anywhere in the country that feature 
youth, middle school, high school 
boys and girls, and college 
competition.  The Knights Cup is now 
accepting event sponsorships and 
game program advertising for firms 
that are interested in supporting this 
charitable event. For more info 
contact Tom Ciaccia 765-4046 or 
tciaccia@att.net or 
www.knightscup.org. 

 
Knoxville Catholic High School 

For a campus tour, contact: 
Joni Punch, Admissions, 560-0502 

 
 

St. Joseph School 
Mr. Andy Zengel, Principal 

www.sjsknox.org 
865/689-3424 

SJS will be having their annual 8th 
Grade Pancake Breakfast Fund 
Raiser at Aubrey’s on Saturday, 
February 23rd from 8-10am. Tickets 
will be available for purchase the 
weekend of Feb. 9/10 after all 
masses. Please come out and 
support our SJS 8th Graders!! 

 

 
 

 

SAVE THE DATE: 
St. Joseph 
School will be 
hosting our 20th 

Annual MARDI GRAS fundraising 
event on Saturday, March 2nd, from 
6:00-11:00pm, in the French Quarter 
(aka SJS Gym & Performing Arts 
Center). Come and enjoy a fabulous 
dinner buffet (provided by Wilson 
Catering), silent & live auction, 
music, dancing & lighting provided by 
the award-winning Ogle 
Entertainment. To purchase a table 
or buy individual tickets, please call 
Tara Herber in the SJS office at 865-
689-3424 ($50/ticket, $400/8-top 
table, & $500/10-top table). Anyone 
interested in sponsoring the event or 
donating auction items and/or door 
prizes, please call Howie Sompayrac 
at 865-804-8977. We appreciate 
your support

http://www.strokescan.com/
mailto:tciaccia@att.net
http://www.knightscup.org/
http://www.sjsknox.org/
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